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I wish to express my thanks to all the Units who participated in the Education 
Program this year, especially those who took the time to turn in a report and/or 
narrative. I look forward to recognizing some of your Units for their hard work at 
the Department Convention in June. 
 
As the Auxiliary year comes to a close, please continue to keep the Education 
Program in mind. The future success of our schools and children depends on you. 
 
Hopefully, we have all helped National achieve their goals for this year: 

1. Enhance respect for the sacrifices of our military heroes among school 
children by scheduling Veterans in the Classroom programs at local schools. 

2. Promote American Legion Auxiliary scholarships, and award local 
scholarships at the department and unit levels. 

3. Build a relationship with your local schools — focus attention on “Give 10 
to Education,” American Education Week and Teacher Appreciation Week. 

4. Assist and support veterans pursuing higher education and vocational 
education. 

5. Assist and support military children with educational opportunities. 
 
Thank you all for everything you have done to make my year as Chairman of the 
Education Program a success. 
 
In the Spirit of Service, not for self 
For Veterans, God and Country, 

Julie Vietri 
Julie Vietri, Chairman 
jvietri@msn.com 
480-495-1558 

  

  


